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Hi Adrian, 

Thomas Lee [/o=lnglewood/ou=Exchange Administrative Group 
(FYDI BO HF 23SPDL T)/ en=Recip ients/ en =613c9210dca34c 17b02de860ef5e5955-Thoma s Lee] 
Thomas Lee 
8/7/2019 3:20:04 PM 
'Lee, Adrian' [adrian.lee@tetratech.com] 

Barmeshwar Rai [/o=lnglewood/ou=Exchange Administrative Group 
(FYDI BO HF 23SPDL T)/ en=Recip ients/ en =9f05f62 78a8f429 594 78fccdcc71 la68-Ba rm eshwa r Ra i] 
Lot Layout for Inglewood Well 8 +design consideration ..... 8/7 /2019 
ParcelMap Well 8 Lot Layout.pdf 

Since you have crew to do survey couple weeks ago, I forgot to mention to you and Tetra that the proposed lot for 
Inglewood New Well 8 may be used by Inglewood Public Works Department-Water Division entirely. Inglewood Water 
Division will have the lot as "well field". 

Per discussion with Layne (well driller), minimum offset distance to build new one next old one (to be abandoned) is 50 
feet. Since the size of the lot located 3812 W. 102nd Street, Inglewood, CA (100' W x 304.09'L) is quite big, we would like 
to ask Tetra Tech Inc. to consider the proposed lot can be used to build/accommodate three (3) wells in your 
design. Please review the attached layout of the proposed lot located on 3812 W. 102nd street: 

ParcelMap Well 8 Lot Layout.pdf 

Please pass/forward the email to your design team, who's in charge of Inglewood New Well 8 design. Thank you very 
much. 

Sincerely, 

Thomas C. Lee, Associate Engineer, P.E. & M.S. 
City of Inglewood Public Works Dept. Water Division 
1 West Manchester Blvd #300, Inglewood, CA 90301 
Office: (310)412-5333 Ext. 5611 I Fax: (310)412-5552 

Note: City of Inglewood has run out of space and suitable location for drilling a well. 

Note: To protect against computer viruses, e-mail programs may prevent sending or receiving certain types of file 
attachments. Check your e-mail security settings to determine how attachments are handled. 


